
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

1st October 2024 
                                                                                                            

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Show Racism the Red Card – Friday 18th October 2024 
 
‘Show Racism the Red Card’ will be celebrating the 10th Anniversary of Wear Red Day on Friday the 
18th of October 2024.  This will be a day where we will be profiling the importance of saying no to 
racism.   
 
We would like you to celebrate with us and be one of the 1 million supporting ‘Show Racism the Red 
Card’ by wearing something red, NO HAIR DYE please. This will be a non-uniform day. 
 
For further information about the campaign please visit the website Wear Red Day - Show Racism the 
Red Card 
 
If you wish you can also donate via text. *Texts cost donation amount plus standard rate message.  

• Text ‘RED’ to 70470 to give £1 

• Text ‘RED5’ to 70470 to give £5 

• Text ‘RED10’ to 70470 to give £15  

• Text ‘RED20’ to 70470 to give £20 
 
We look forward to seeing the children supporting the charity. 
 
Every heart and every mind that we change changes at least one life but has the capacity to change 
hundreds, if not thousands of others. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alice Rist & Kate Haskins 
PHSE Leaders 

 
 
 

https://www.theredcard.org/wear-red-day/
https://www.theredcard.org/wear-red-day/

